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Commodore's Report 


Dear Members
What a great year we are having. We have gained some new members and the functions have all been successful. We have been getting some good attendances from the folk on Hamhaugh Island and they have all enjoyed our club. Many thanks to Chris and Christine Huckin for the great job they did canvassing the Island.
Also I have been approached by people on the Island regarding the Skittle Alley, they are very interested in forming a couple of teams and joining us for competitions, after the summer cruise we will start to get the Skittles going and hopefully attract a few new members.
Well once again thank you to my committee and all the other volunteers who have made my job a lot easier.
Well that’s all for now folks.
Happy Sailing
Roy Nash
Commodore
June 2017
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Dates for your diary ... 

July
Summer cruising



August
Friday 25th - Monday 28th    AYTC Rally Beale Park

Please ensure that should you wish to attend any of the above events, that your names are put down on the noticeboard at the club as soon as possible.  Thank you.

With regards to the above forthcoming functions, please don't forget that the club is always looking for members to volunteer and help organise these events.  If you don't feel that is something that you can do, you can always offer to help with the decorations, which are usually done on a Friday evening, and help is always required to clear tables, wash up, tablecloths to be laundered.

There are many jobs and so few people ... can you give any time to help?

[image: image3.jpg]



Volunteers are needed!

Dear Members,

The Summer Cruise Programme has recently begun, and a lot of us will be up river for a couple of weeks (some more)

There are still a lot of vacancies for bar duty so if you are not coming with us, please put your name down on the bar roster to keep the club going. Many thanks
 
Happy Sailing
 
Roy Nash
Commodore 
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Last call for tickets!

Terry Hoyle has booked tickets for the production of  “Born again Shadows” at the Sonning Theatre on 30th July.  There are places available, and these will be reserved on a first come, first served basis.

The cost including dinner is £38.00. With moorings available at Upper Thames Yacht Club.

The Mill Theatre at Sonning is a very interesting and professional small theatre, all productions are first class and the dinner buffer always has a good choice of excellent hot and cold food.

The Mill also has excellent parking facilities, for those wishing to drive, and for anyone wishing to stay overnight there is an excellent hotel next door to the theatre, called "The Great House".

Through Weybridge Mariners we have a very good relationship with Upper Thames Motor Yacht Club. We  have the option of cruising to the theatre and mooring at UTMYC. The walk from their moorings to The Mill is only a few yards!

If you are interested then please call Terry with your  bookings. 


Further information about the Mill at Sonning can be found on www.millatsonning.com
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Please be advised that sadly the Flukey Trophy boat handling competition scheduled for Saturday 24th June 2017 had to be cancelled, owing to Middle Thames Yacht Club not being able to provide a team to compete. 

Summer Ball
Saturday 17th June 2017

What a night!

Before I tell you what you missed have to say a BIG Thank You to Gill and Mandy and their band of helpers - I don’t want to mention names in case I miss someone - for working so hard on such a hot day to provide a lovely meal.  Parma ham and melon starter and the wonderful assortment of cold desserts wouldn’t have been a problem but it must have been quite uncomfortable in the kitchen producing breast of chicken in that lovely sauce - honey and mustard I think – with a mixture of fresh vegetables.

While enjoying all that, we listened to name please playing the piano – no, not full size, one of those little ones! – and singing mood music.  After we’d finished, he was joined by two of his Castaways (two more for large venues) playing rhythm guitar and drums, not too loud .......

They were by far the best group we’ve ever had at the club (Michael St Clair still being our favourite soloist) and so glad Mandy and Terry were at PHYC when they were there.  There wasn’t any kind of music they didn’t play, Elvis, Chris de Burgh (my favourite Lady in Red) and The Hollies to name just some and any time there weren’t people dancing was because they were enjoying listening to them.

Such a shame there weren’t more people to enjoy it; fortunately there were some late-bookers (.com) after several requests from the Commodore and Gerry had rounded up a group from Hamhaugh Island.  Some new but some old faces we were happy to see again and may well be seeing them again in the future.

No more functions for a while now of course as it’s time for boating so next will be Ladies’ Night on the 7th October; programme says “smart casual” but must be a mistake as that’s when we girls like to get dressed up and have the men in their dickey bows waiting on our every wish and whim......

Maggie Barton 
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If there are any ladies interested in a make-up demo - and having a makeover - please let me know.  

A lovely girl called Amira does it and sells the makeup, very reasonably priced, but doesn't push, and I thought would make a nice afternoon get together in the Autumn.

Maggie
 

Joke Corner  ... 
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